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Dear Parents, 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March 2025. Children can come to school 
dressed as their favourite fictional story character or non-fiction character such as a scientist, footballer or 
even their favourite animal!  

We will award special certificates to the children who are the most creative! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Taylor 

Mrs Taylor 

KS1, English and Early Reading Lead 
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